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Katelyn Schwindt 
 
 
SYNOPSIS:   
 
On June 25, 2020 at about 1034 hours, deputies from the Sheriff's San Marcos station received a radio 
call regarding a missing person. The reporting party told deputies that Katelyn Schwindt posted a 
message on her Facebook page indicating she was at the Pala Casino the night prior.  She thought she 
was possibly drugged and assaulted.  Katelyn was unable to provide her location.  Deputies, along with 
detectives from the San Marcos Station conducted follow-up but were unable to locate Schwindt.   
 
Anyone with information please contact the Sheriff's Department at 760-510-5200. 

 
DESCRIPTION:    
 
White female adult, 5'5" tall, 135 lbs., 27 years old, brown hair, brown eyes.  Unknown clothing.    
 
 
 
 
 

  


